
Sacred Heart School 
February 9th, 2018 

News from Preschool 

This week in preschool we have been busy 

working on the letter R and learning about 

the twelve apostles and how Jesus invited the 

people to come follow in throughout his life. 

We talked about how the Apostles answered 

Jesusõ call and followed him and lead others 

to him. Our Valentines day party will be 

February 13th. I have a signup sheet posted. 

Our party will start around 9:45. Dates to 

Remember: February 13th: Valentine's Day 

Party 9:45 February 14th: Ash Wednesday 

Mass at 8:00 February 16th: ½ day of school 

February 19th: No School Have a GRAND 

weekend! Miss Jessica  

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Monday, Feb.12th ð Parent Group Meeting 

at 6:00  

Education commission Meeting at 7:00  

Tuesday, Feb. 13th ð Valentine Parties  

Wednesday, Feb. 14th ð Ash Wednesday. 

Mass at 8:00  

Friday, Feb. 16th ð 1/2 Day of School. No 

beyond the bell  

Generosity- of Spirit 
Sacred Heart School finished up Catholic Schools Week with a huge theater in the gym. The students were entertained all day by edu-

cational documentaries that came to life on the big screen. It was a deserved break form the daily academic grind and a chance to 

unwind from the long winter dulls. At the end of the day, we all came together with our families and watched Zootopia. 

Zootopia made me think about all that we have experienced during Catholic Schools Week.  The movie has an underlying theme of 

loving who we are and becoming accepting of the people we live with. But the bigger theme is that people can change. Catholic Schools 

have a core value at their mission and it is: children can always do better. The basic virtues that we talk about, lead to this ability in 

our children to truly see through God s eyes the people He sends to us. 

We like to refer to this as the golden rule of people. When you open your heart, when you see your own gifts and are able to share 

them with others, you are able to give more than you receive and you connect with God. Having a generous spirit is the best way to 

show love and friendship.  We see each students as a treasure. A beautiful shiny soul that will grow brighter and brighter all of their 

lives. It is the goal to help illuminate that light by mentoring  a life of generosity. When it comes to our time and our ability to work, 

share it. 

Thank you again to all of the wonderfully kind people who are always willing to give to our school, to those who helped with  Catholic 

Schools Week. You are mirroring your accepting, growing soul back to God s little people. 

God Bless, 

Anne Atkin, principal 

News from Kindergarten 

Look for information about Valen-

tineõs Day Parties in your childõs 

backpack. We had a great experience at the Post Of-

fice this week. The students  each wrote a Valentine 

post card, bought a stamp and mailed it. 



News from 1st/2nd Grade 

Valentine Party 

Our Valentine Party will be on Tuesday, Feb-

ruary 13th. Please send me a message if you 

are able to send in a treat. Our party will be 

in the afternoon. A list of class names went 

home in their folders. 

Donõt Forget: Practice spelling words and 

read 20 minutes every night. 

Have a great weekend! 

April 

News from 3rd/4th Grade 

The past couple of weeks have been busy preparing for 

Science Olympiad which is March 6. If you haven't sent 

in the permission slip and pizza order form please do 

so as soon as possible. I will send out more detailed in-

formation about that day as it gets closer.  Please feel 

free to encourage your child to practice at home either 

on the building events or the testing events of which I'm 

providing sheets and websites. Those who work the 

hardest get the greatest rewards! 

 

The Valentine' Day party is coming up on Feb 13 at 2:00. 

I sent home a more detailed note already but just in 

case here is the sign up info: 

Treats - Adam Parker 

Treats- Aiden Tedora 

Treats - Ellie Loar 

Treats - Gabby Adams 

Drinks - Aeva Hobart 

Napkins - AJ Hart 

Plates - Kallie Henning 

Thank you parents!  If you are unable to send some-

thing let me know and I will be happy to take care of it. 

News from 5th/6th Grade 

Please look for the "Missing Assignment" Sheet in your 

students backpack.  It is important that any missing 

assignments are completed and returned as soon as 

possible.  

Reminder: Practice Records for Band are due 

each Monday.  Practicing at home is essential to growth 

on any musical instrument.  Practice Records keep stu-

dents accountable for their at home practice time.  

Our Valentines Day Party will be Tuesday February 13, 

2018 at 2:00pm. I am asking each student to bring the 

following to share. Please let me know if you are not 

able to participate and I will happily take care of it! 

Hunter-Plates 

Angelo-Napkins 

Nathan-Drink 

Alex-Treat 

Clementine-Treat 

Annaleigh-Treat 

Karlee-Treat 

Music:  

5/6:  We are working on a Musical Wax Museum pro-

ject.  Each student has a Rubric which outlines all of 

the due dates and requirements for the project  

Jasper Hutchins        K                  Feb. 1st 

Mack Leinenger          PK                Feb. 4th 

Kaydence Henning           K            Feb. 17th 

AJ Hart                        4th               Feb. 15th 

Anze Williams             PK                Feb. 19th 

Liz Beggs                      1st                Feb. 22nd 


